
 

NC Truss Design and Manufacturing 

3/27/2024 

To:  Joshua Sain 

From:  Builders FirstSource Truss Department 

Subject:  DR Horton Lot 40 McKay   

Mr. Sain, 

We were asked to review the roof truss installation at this project and I did so on 3/26/2024. 

The installation team switched the positions of two trusses, an A09 and an A12.  Fortunately, the design 
of these two trusses uses exactly the same lumber and plates and the trusses are identical in their 
manufacture.  The only theoretical difference is the interior bearing but the actual sealed designs are the 
same and because of this they are interchangeable in the installation. 

Having reviewed all of the drawings and the installation, we are satisfied that this assembly will perform 
within code and within all of our original design parameters.  Please feel free to contact me on this or any 
other truss project. 

Sincerely, 

Chuck Rogers 

 

  Chuck Rogers 

Trussman 

Central North Carolina    
Chuck.Rogers@BLDR.com 
C: 919.370.0922 | BLDR.com 

 

              
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 


